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RIN 3038-AC61
From: Tamer in Goiania, Brazil - Goias

I do not agree with the limit regulated Independent Introducing Brokers (IB’s), to work with just a single broker.

I think this is a way to limit our investment strategies.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orc!/take-action/


